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Question Number:  W255-06  
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall provided in writing: 
 
Has the Department/OEA ever received a complaint from a worker or employer 
suggesting that it was too hard to enter into an AWA? 
 
Answer: 
 
The OEA does not record such information in a searchable database.  
 
 




